
Submitter: Elizabeth  Richardson  

On Behalf Of: Oregon  

Committee: Senate Committee On Health Care 

Measure: HB3223 

To whom it may concern,  

I have been in the dental feild for two years and wanting to become a dental 

assistant. Within the two years I have learned alot and still have so much to learn!! 

There is so much knowledge and skills that go into this position. We need to have 

certified dental assistants through the state of Oregon. You need to have people that 

know what they are doing when it comes to there oral health. I oppose this bill.  


